
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

MH/KH 

 

18 July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

New to Y2: Visit to Conisbrough Castle – October 2023 
 

As part of our topic work next half-term, Year 2 are planning to visit Conisbrough 

Castle on Friday, 6 October 2023.  During the day the children will explore the 

castle and attend an educational workshop. 

 

Children should come to school at the usual time, please.  The coach will be 

leaving at 9.30am and returning before the end of the school day.  All children 

must wear school uniform and sensible shoes. A packed lunch will be provided 

by school, unless you prefer to send your child with a lunch from home.  Please 

complete the form by clicking this LINK, advising your sandwich choice. 

 

The cost of this visit will be £12.92 per pupil. Payment should be made via the 

ParentPay facility, the deadline for payment is 4 September 2023. If you have 

any difficulties accessing your ParentPay account, please contact school 

reception who will be happy to help. If you are facing financial hardship and 

are unable to make the payment, please contact the school office to discuss 

options in which we may be able to offer support. 

 

We believe that children learn best from first-hand experience, so school visits 

are an important part of the school year and make a positive contribution to 

children’s development. Such visits can only take place if parents are willing to 

contribute towards their cost. We hope that you will be able to offer your support 

in our endeavour to offer broad educational experiences through visits. Parents 

are not obliged to contribute but if insufficient voluntary contributions are 

received then the visit will not be allowed to go ahead.  

 

We are really looking forward to our visit!   

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr Hoskins & Mr Dunn 

Year 2 Class Teachers 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/8VnZUkyb12

